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highlights how development interventions have become
largely synonymous with "crises" and why there is a need
to refocus our attention on the less sensational, and
often invisible, processes that perpetuate poverty.
Based on a critical analysis of local, national and
global efforts to promote social, economic and political
development, the book focuses on a selected set of
interrelated issues that form an integral part of the
current development discourse: corruption, democracy,
human rights, climate change and foreign aid. These are
discussed on the basis of empirical evidence from South
Asia and Sub-Saharan Africa.
Ownership Leadership and Transformation Thomas Theisohn
2013-07-04 The third and final in a series, this text
bridges the conceptual foundations of capacity
development and the difficulties and practical realities
in the field. It demystifies the process of capacity

Malawi Journal of Social Science 2004
Priority Poverty Expenditures (PPEs) Collins Magalasi
2001
Media and Human Rights Training Workshop Report Centre
for Human Rights & Rehabilitation (Lilongwe, Malawi)
2005
Poverty and Elusive Development Dan Banik 2010 This book
questions the current status of the development agenda
and examines why development has eluded large groups of
people living in poverty. It argues that there is a
general unwillingness to understand, and focus adequate
attention on, the factors that explain the continued
production of poverty and inequality. Development has
also become increasingly buzzword-driven, although
little effort is made to operationalise such terms for
actual implementation on the ground. The book further
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development to make it more user-friendly. The book has
two parts. The first shows how long-standing development
dilemmas can be turned into opportunities for capacity
development and societal transformation. It proposes a
set of principles to guide the search for contextspecific approaches as the norm, and based on these
default principles the authors explore relevant issues
in comprehensible stages through a capacity lens. The
second part is a compilation of experiences and lessons
from around the world, to showcase promising initiatives
and innovative solutions. It forms a casebook of
insights and good (rather than best) practices on how
development stakeholders can turn development dilemmas
into opportunities tailored to the needs of their
societies.
Journal of Agricultural and Resource Economics 2007
Educational Policy Choice and Policy Practice in Malawi
Esme C. Kadzamira 2001
The African Book Publishing Record 2003
Ghana National Health Insurance Scheme Huihui Wang
2017-08-14 Ghana National Health Insurance Scheme (NHIS)
was established in 2003 as a major vehicle to achieve
the country’s commitment of Universal Health Coverage.
The government has earmarked value-added tax to finance
NHIS in addition to deduction from Social Security Trust
(SSNIT) and premium payment. However, the scheme has
been running under deficit since 2009 due to expansion
of coverage, increase in service use, and surge in
expenditure. Consequently, Ghana National Health
Insurance Authority (NHIA) had to reduce investment
fund, borrow loans and delay claims reimbursement to
providers in order to fill the gap. This study aimed to
provide policy recommendations on how to improve
efficiency and financial sustainability of NHIS based on
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health sector expenditure and NHIS claims expenditure
review. The analysis started with an overall health
sector expenditure review, zoomed into NHIS claims
expenditure in Volta region as a miniature for the
scheme, and followed by identifictation of factors
affecting level and efficiency of expenditure. This
study is the first attempt to undertake systematic indepth analysis of NHIS claims expenditure. Based on the
study findings, it is recommended that NHIS establish a
stronger expenditure control system in place for longterm sustainability. The majority of NHIS claims
expenditure is for outpatient consultations, district
hospitals and above, certain member groups (e.g.,
informal group, members with more than five visits in a
year). These distribution patterns are closely related
to NHIS design features that encourages expenditure
surge. For example, year-round open registration boosted
adverse selection during enrollment, essentially feefor-service provider mechanisms incentivized oversupply
but not better quality and cost-effectiveness, and zero
patient cost-sharing by patients reduced prudence in
seeking care and caused overuse. Moreover, NHIA is not
equipped to control expenditure or monitor effect of
cost-containment policies. The claims processing system
is mostly manual and does not collect information on
service delivery and results. No mechanisms exist to
monitor and correct providers’ abonormal behaviors, as
well as engage NHIS members for and engaging members for
information verification, case management and
prevention.
Gender and Technology Caroline Sweetman 1998 This
collection of articles from Gender and Development
considers technologies of many kinds, including those
intended to save womens labour, to enable them to
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control their fertility and to learn and communicate
using computer technology.
Detailed crop suitability maps and an agricultural
zonation scheme for Malawi Benson, Todd 2016-07-28 This
document describes a two-level agricultural zonation
scheme to guide agricultural planning in Malawi. This
scheme combines broad agricultural development domains –
based upon a districtlevel analysis of agro-ecological
potential; physical access to market; and population
density – with an extensive set of detailed, more
locally relevant crop suitability maps to determine
where agricultural development investments might best be
located within a relevant development domain.
The Department of Labor's ... Findings on the Worst
Forms of Child Labor 2004
Yearbook of International Organizations 2012-2013 Union
of International Associations 2012-06 Volume 1 (A and B)
of the "Yearbook of International Organizations" covers
international organizations throughout the world,
comprising their aims, activities and events. This
includes names (in English, French and, where available,
other languages), abbreviations and descriptions of over
34,000 not-for-profit organizations currently active in
every field of human endeavor, as well as references to
associated organizations, whose goals cross all
economic, political and geographical borders, offering
an insight into new, productive relationships. The
volume also allows quick and easy cross-referencing from
volumes 2, 3, 4, and 6.
Linguistics and Language Behavior Abstracts 2007-02
Disability and Social Change Brian Watermeyer 2006 This
powerful volume represents the broadest engagement with
disability issues in South Africa yet. Themes include
theoretical approaches to, and representations of,
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disability; governmental and civil society responses to
disability issues; aspects of education as these pertain
to the oppression/liberation of disabled people; social
security for disabled people; the complex politics
permeating service provision relationships; and a
consideration of disability in relation to human spaces
- physical, economic and philosophical. Firmly located
within the social model of disability, this collection
resonates powerfully with contemporary thinking and
research in the disability field and sets a new
benchmark for cutting-edge debates in a transforming
South Africa.
The Chambo restoration strategic plan 2005
Malawi International Monetary Fund 2012-08-03 The Malawi
Growth and Development Strategy II (MGDS-II) is a
poverty reduction strategy for the period 2006–11, which
is aimed at fulfilling Malawi’s future developmental
aspiration—Vision 2020. The strategy identifies broad
thematic areas and key priority areas to bring about
sustained economic growth. A striking feature of this
strategy is that the various governmental organizations,
private sector, and general public are equal
stakeholders. However, successful implementation of
MGDS-II will largely depend on sound macroeconomic
management and a stable political environment.
Rural Development Abstracts 2011
Policies and Governance Structures in Woodlands of
Southern Africa Godwin S. Kowero 2003-01-01
Gender Based Violence in Malawi 2004 Annotated
bibliography of published and especially unpublished
materials on gender-based violence in Malawi, including
dissertations, journal articles, research reports,
seminar papers, and conference proceedings.
Disability and Poverty Arne H. Eide 2011 This book is
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about being disabled and being poor and the social,
cultural and political processes that link these two
aspects of living. Environmental barriers, limited
access to services and discriminatory attitudes and
practice are among key elements that drive disabled
people into poverty and keep them there. 'Disability and
poverty' explores the lived realities of people with
disabilities from across the developing world and
examines how the coping strategies of individuals and
families emerge in different contexts.
The Constitution of the Republic of Malawi Malawi 1999
The Malawi Sustainable Development Network Programme
(SDNP) presents the full text of the constitution of the
Republic of Malawi, a country in southern Africa.
The U.S. Department of Labor's 2003 Findings on the
Worst Forms of Child Labor United States. Bureau of
International Labor Affairs 2004 "The report describes
the efforts of 144 countries and territories to meet
their international commitments to eliminate the worst
forms of child labor."...Elaine L. Chao.
Fighting Corruption in the Public Sector Jorge MartinezVazquez 2007 This book addresses the problem of how to
fight corruption in the public sector. The study
presents a comprehensive analysis of corruption that not
only highlights the problems, but also potential
solutions for a broad range of corruption manifestations
in tax administration, government expenditure programs
and other areas of fiscal policy and management. The
analysis and discussion is supported and clarified by
relevant real-world examples and empirical analysis. In
particular, country-specific examples are used to
identify key issues and valuable lessons for reducing
corruption. It provides a comprehensive overview of
corruption issues. It covers the different forms of
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corruption: administrative and political corruption. It
identifies successful policy responses.
State of the World 2000 Lester Russell Brown 2000 This
text sets out to show how sustainability can be achieved
without lowering living standards. It should be a
valuable reference for students and the general reader
on a range of social and natural science subject areas.
Mapping research and innovation in the Republic of
Malawi Lemarchand, Guillermo A. 2014-11-13
Scaling Up Treatment for the Global AIDS Pandemic
Institute of Medicine 2004-11-24 An estimated forty
million people carry the human immunodeficiency virus
(HIV), and five million more become newly infected
annually. In recent years, many HIV-infected patients in
wealthy nations have enjoyed significantly longer, goodquality lives as a result of antiretroviral therapy
(ART). However, most infected individuals live in the
poorest regions of the world, where ART is virtually
nonexistent. The consequent death toll in these
regionsâ€"especially sub-Saharan Africaâ€"is begetting
economic and social collapse. To inform the multiple
efforts underway to deploy antiretroviral drugs in
resource-poor settings, the Institute of Medicine
committee was asked to conduct an independent review and
assessment of rapid scale-up ART programs. It was also
asked to identify the components of effective
implementation programs. At the heart of the committee's
report lie five imperatives: Immediately introduce and
scale up ART programs in resource-poor settings. Devise
strategies to ensure high levels of patient adherence to
complicated treatment regimens. Rapidly address humanresource shortages to avoid the failure of program
implementation. Continuously monitor and evaluate the
programs to form the most effective guidelines and
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treatment regimens for each population. Prepare to
sustain ART for decades.
Gender, Information Technology, and Developing Countries
Nancy J. Hafkin 2001
Minerals Yearbook 1998
The Education System in Malawi World Bank 2010-02-25
'The Education System in Malawi', an Education Country
Status Report (CSR), is a detailed analysis of the
current status of the education sector in Malawi, the
results of which have been validated by the government
of Malawi. Its main purpose is to enable decision makers
to orient national policy on the basis of a factual
diagnosis of the overall education sector and to provide
relevant analytical information for the dialogue between
the government and development partners. The analysis
incorporates data and information from multiple sources,
such as school administrative surveys by the Ministry of
Education, household surveys, and a tracer survey
created especially for this study. This CSR, developed
by a multi-ministerial national team supported by UNESCO
P le de Dakar, the World Bank, and GTZ specialists,
updates the previous one drawn up in 2003 and consists
of eight chapters, including a chapter on higher
education. The analysis provides key monitoring and
evaluation inputs for the overall education sector,
particularly under the framework of the implementation
of the National Education Sector Plan.
Gender Roles, Cultural Context, and Spousal Discordance
in Survey Responses in Malawi Kate Miller 2001
The Development Dimension ICTs for Development Improving
Policy Coherence OECD 2010-01-22 This publication
examines access to ICTs in developing countries,
broadband Internet access and governments' role in
making it available; developments in mobile payments;
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ICT security issues; ICTs for improving environmental
performance; and the relative priority of ICTs in
education.
Private Voluntary Health Insurance in Development
Alexander S. Preker 2007 Private voluntary health
insurance already plays an important role in the health
sector of many low and middle income countries. The book
reviews the context under which private insurance could
contribute to an improvement in the financial
sustainability of the health sector, financial
protection against the costs of illness, household
income smoothing, access to care, and market
productivity. This volume is the third in aseries of indepth reviews of the role of health care financing in
providing access for low-income populations to needed
healthcare, protecting them from the impoverishing
effects of illness, and addressing the important issues
of social exclusion in government financed programs.
Women, Science, and Technology Mary Wyer 2001 This
reader provides an introduction to the gendering of
science and the impact women are making in laboratories
around the world. The republished essays included in
this collection are both personal tales from women
scientists and essays on the nature of science itself,
covering such controversial issues like the underrepresentation of women in science, reproductive
technology, sociobiology, evolutionary theory, and the
notion of objective science.
Forestry Tactics 2001
The Road to Results Linda G. Morra-Imas 2009 'The Road
to Results: Designing and Conducting Effective
Development Evaluations' presents concepts and
procedures for evaluation in a development context. It
provides procedures and examples on how to set up a
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evaluations, how to manage evaluations, how to present
results, and ethical behavior--including principles,
standards, and guidelines. The final chapter discusses
the future of development evaluation. This comprehensive
text is an essential tool for those involved in
development evaluation.
Freedom from poverty as a human right: economic
perspectives Andreassen, Bard A. 2010-06-04
Telecommunications Reform in Malawi Frew Amare Gebreab
2003
Malawi Diana Rose Cammack 1998 2. Poverty and politics
Wisdom of the People J. C. Chakanza 2000 There are few
published collections of Chinyanja proverbs, many of
which are in danger of being lost forever. This
collection of proverbs and figurative expressions is an
important contribution to the preservation of
traditional wisdom from this Malawian language group.
Chinyanja is becoming a principal lingua franca in
Central Africa and the preservation of an integral part
of its culture is preserved through recording the wisdom
of the ages. English translations and explanations of
proverbs are given.

monitoring and evaluation system, how to conduct
participatory evaluations and do social mapping, and how
to construct a "rigorous" quasi-experimental design to
answer an impact question. The text begins with the
context of development evaluation and how it arrived
where it is today. It then discusses current issues
driving development evaluation, such as the Millennium
Development Goals and the move from simple project
evaluations to the broader understandings of complex
evaluations. The topics of implementing 'Results-based
Measurement and Evaluation' and constructing a 'Theory
of Change' are emphasized throughout the text. Next, the
authors take the reader down 'the road to results, '
presenting procedures for evaluating projects, programs,
and policies by using a 'Design Matrix' to help map the
process. This road includes: determining the overall
approach, formulating questions, selecting designs,
developing data collection instruments, choosing a
sampling strategy, and planning data analysis for
qualitative, quantitative, and mixed method evaluations.
The book also includes discussions on conducting complex
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